
 

St Mark’s Curriculum Overview  
 

Sandymouth Class 
 
Autumn 1 2023 

  
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 

Welcome back! I hope you all had an enjoyable Summer break! 
 
Here is the overview showing what we will be learning during the first half of the Autumn Term. I hope that 
you find it both helpful and informative. There is also more information on the school website.  
 

If you have any questions about your child’s school life, please don’t hesitate to speak to us or arrange an 
appointment.  
 

 
Many thanks, 
 
 

Miss Lucy Clark  
 
Reminders! 
Please ensure your child comes to school with the following named items: 

• Reading Book and Reading Log – please read with your child and sign their diary at least 3 

times every week  

• Spelling Homework Books need to be brought in to school every day. 

• Water Bottles (containing water only please) 

• Coat  

• PE Kit - plain white, black or navy shorts, blue PE t-shirt with school logo and trainers. The will 

have PE on Monday and Thursday but please ensure that your child has their PE in school, 

everyday.  In the interests of your child’s safety, it is essential that they have correctly fitting, 

suitable PE shoes. Long hair will need to be tied back and earrings removed (or covered)                

• Times Tables - please encourage your child to learn their tables and ensure they use Times 

Tables Rock Stars as often as possible.  This is a very useful resource and makes learning tables 

fun. 

• Sandymouth will be taking part in Wild Tribe activities on a Wednesday afternoon for Autumn 1 

half term – they will need to wear long sleeves and trousers, have wellies and waterproof 

clothes (when needed). 

Thank you very much for your continued support.  

 
 

   

 
Sandymouth Class – Autumn Term 1 2023 



Curriculum Overview - Information for Parents and Carers 
 

Maths  
We will be working on: 

 Place value. 

 Addition and subtraction. 
 

 

English  
Some children will be working in 

their Read, Write, Inc groups 
continuing to secure phonics 

knowledge and develop writing 
skill. 

Some come children will be 
writing instructions based on ‘My 

Strong Mind’ and then a Non-
chronological report based on 

Skeletons and Muscles 
 

 
 

Science  
This half term the children will be 

learning about ‘The Amazing 

Human Body.’ 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 

History  

We will be learning about Word 

War 2. 

 
 

French 
Ice-creams!! 

In this unit pupils will learn how 
to:  

Name and recognise up to 10 
different flavours for ice creams. 

Ask for an ice-cream in French 
using ‘je voudrais’.  

 Say what flavour they would like. 
Say whether they would like a 
cone or a small pot/tub of ice-

cream. 

 

Computing  
Children will be learning about 

systems and networks – 
Connecting computers. 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Art 
Children will appraise and 

create a final piece of artwork 
inspired by (not copying) the 

art of Banksy and Andy Warhol 
with a war theme.      

 

RE 
Children will be exploring what 
Christians have learnt from the 

Creation story and The ‘fall.’ 

 

PE 
Invasion games. PE coaches will 
be teaching the children for one 

of the two sessions.  
 
 

 



PSHE 
Cycle Safety and 

Healthy Living 

 
 

 
 
 

Guided Reading Text: 
 

 
Class Story: 

                

Design and Technology 
 
Geography  
 
Music 
 
These subjects will be taught next 
half term. 

 
Outdoor Learning: This will be 

taught this half term.  

 

  

 
 


